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Sept. 30th - Oct. 11th  

Classroom News 

Dear Parents, 

This week we have continued reading books 
about being kind and how we are wonderful 
individuals that make our world a wonderful 
and interesting place to be. 

We have continued to review the shapes 
circle and square. The students’ have been 
finding the shapes around the room and on 
our clothing. Talk to your kids as you get 
them ready for school.  Point out the 
shapes, letters and colors you see on their 
clothing. This a quick and easy way to 
reinforce things we are talking about in 
class. 

I hope everyone has a great weekend! 

  

 

Important Dates 
9/30- Pre-K Lending Library 

10/1- Fall pictures 

10/2- 1:20 Dismissal 

10/7-Pre-K Lending Library 

10/9- AM Field Trip-1:20 Dismissal 

10/11-Grandparent’s Day 

AM Class-8-9 

PM Class 12-1 

10/16 & 10/17- Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

10/18-No School 

10/30- PM Field Trip-No AM Pre-K 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 
9/26- Trenton Stanton 

10/3- Lainey Cherry 

10/7- Knox Richardson 

10/26- Dalton Adams 
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Thank you to Aisley Outland’s dad for catching us a spider to observe! It 
even came with a giant egg sac. The kids are enjoying watching it. 
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What We’re Learning 
Theme: Spiders/Fire Safety 

Letter: S & F 

Color: Orange & Black 

Shape: Oval & Rectangle 

Number:3 & 4 
Please review these skills with your child each week.  
This will help reinforce what we are learning in class. We 
are also working on being able to identify our name in 
print.  

I sent home a fine motor information packet. Please take 
the time to read it. There are lots of gear ideas on help 
to help your child develop this muscle control. I have 
quite a few friends who are having trouble holding their 
pencil, cutting, using the soap dispenser and paper 
towel dispenser. We will continue to work on developing 
this skill by doing journals, name writing practice and 
cutting on every Thursday. You help and support would 
be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Itsy Bitsy Spider 

The itsy bitsy spider  

Went up the water spout. 

Down came the water and 
washed the spider out. 

Out came the sun, 

 And dried up all the rain. 

And the itsy bitsy spider  

Went up the spout again. 

The school is collecting box 
tops, Prairie Farm’s milk caps, 
Coca-Cola bar codes and 
Campbell’s soup labels. The 
money from these items is 
used to help purchase things 
needed for the school. 

The school is also 
collecting lids and caps to 
be recycled into park 
benches for the Girard City 
Park. 

Other Information 

• I still need proof of income information for several of 
my returning pre-k students. 

• You have until October 15th to get me your child’s 
physical, shot record and birth certificate.  

• 10/2 – Conference forms are due back. If I do not 
receive a time that works for you, I will schedule you 
a time. Thanks to all the families who have already 
signed up. 

• Grandparent’s Day notes come home Mon. Please 
get them returned ASAP. 

• I need field tip forms returned. The cost to attend is 
$2.00. I will need a volunteer form filled out for those 
attending. 


